
AREYOUINTERESTEDINBECOMINGA 
PORTAGECOUNTYMASTERGARDENER?

Start Date: Thursday September 7, 
2023

The Portage County Extension Office will be
putting on a new Master Gardener Class. 
This year our class will take place on
Thursday mornings 9am-12pm starting in
September with the possibility of some full
day/Saturday classes.

If you are interested in taking the class, 
please email the completed application to
Ashley Fosnight at fosnight.9@osu.edu or
mail it to OSU Portage County Extension,
705 Oakwood St., Suite 103, Ravenna, OH
44266.

Portage.osu.edu

THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY EXTENSION

CFAES provides research and related educational programs to

clientele on anondiscriminatory basis. For more information, visit

cfaesdiversity.osu.edu. For an accessible format of this publication, visit

cfaes.osu.edu/accessibility.

Registration is $225.00 due within two weeks 
of admission to the program. The price 
includes a binder manual, additional 
handouts, state fees and related costs for 
conducting the program.

You can find the application at 
https://go.osu.edu/portagemgv2023
For payment: 
http://go.osu.edu/portageextensionpayment
or scan the QR code.
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